
Newsletter released at ICFAI University September 13, 2016 

Latest issue of “Palaash”, University Newsletter was released by the Chancellor and Board of 
Governors at a function held at ICFAI University, Jharkhand. 

Welcoming the audience on the occasion, Prof ORS Rao, Vice-Chancellor of the University said, 
“Besides updates on various activities of the University, the Newsletter contains a lot of articles, 
poems, paintings etc by the students, reflecting the multifarious talents of the students of the 
University”. 

Addressing the students, Maj Gen VK Sareen, Chancellor of the University complimented the 
University and the students for bringing out such an excellent quality publication. He advised the 
students to develop all-round personality so that they are successful professionally and happy in 
their personal life. 

Dr KK Nag and Dr AA Khan, , Members of Board of Governors also addressed the students , Dr BM 
Singh, Registrar, proposed a vote of thanks. Dr SC Swain, Prof Arvind Kumar and other faculty 
members and students participated in the function. 

 

 


